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	TO:
	CEOs OF TAFE INSTITUTES


	SUBJECT:
	REINTRODUCTION OF FEE CONCESSIONS FOR YOUNG PEOPLE AGED UNDER 25 YEARS UNDERTAKING DIPLOMA AND ADVANCED DIPLOMA COURSES AT TAFE INSTITUTES



This Executive Memorandum provides advice in regard to the Government’s decision to reintroduce tuition fee concessions for young people aged under 25 years undertaking Diploma and Advanced Diploma qualifications at TAFE institutes from 1 February 2011.

For 2011, the tuition concession fee of $100 per enrolment per calendar year applies. 
To implement these arrangements, the Minister has issued new directions under the authority of the Education and Training Reform Act (2006). These directions are attached (Attachment 1). 
TAFE institutes will be reimbursed for income foregone as a result of charging the concession fee to eligible individuals in accordance with the arrangements for fee concession reimbursements as described in Clause 4, Schedule 2 and Clause 6, Schedule 3 of your Institute’s 2011 Service Agreement. 

The fee concession policy from 2012 will be subject to review in 2011. Should you have any questions regarding this Executive Memorandum, please contact Fred Ritman, A/ Executive Director, Sector Operations on (03) 9637 2668 or email fred.ritman@diird.vic.gov.au 
Signed by

KYM PEAKE
Deputy Secretary
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